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 Construction and commissioning of the Scholars Drive Link is now complete, and the
Link is planned to be operational from Wednesday 27 July 2022.

 

Operation of the Link 
Vehicle access to Scholars Drive Link will be 
available during school pick-up and drop-off 
times only – between 7am and 9am and 2pm 
and 4pm initially on school days.  

The opening times are controlled by boom gates 
and will depend on traffic use. The Link could 
operate for as little as 30 minutes, morning and 
afternoon if congestion eases quickly. This will 
be monitored by Sunshine Coast Council’s 
Traffic and Transportation team; and boom gate 
opening times adjusted accordingly. 

Scholars Drive Link will not be accessible for 
vehicles outside these times or during school 
holidays. The link will only be open to 
pedestrians and cyclists outside the school peak 
times. 

Pedestrian access 
Pedestrians are encouraged to observe and 
abide by the permanent prohibition signage and 
to utilise the pre-existing access paths that 
connect Scholars Drive, Columbia Street and 
USC campus during school pick-up and drop-off 
times.  

The link will be accessible to pedestrians at all 
other times. 

Message from the project team 
The project team would like to thank you for your 
patience and understanding while this important 
work was being carried out. 

For further information, please call: (07) 5475 
7272 and reference P-H4223 or visit Council’s 
website.
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